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Application Number 6/2022/1892/HOUSE

Location 2 King James Avenue Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4LR

Proposal Erection of a single storey front infill extension with part first floor front extension.

Case Officer Ms Kirsty Shirley  
 

Organisation
Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Ms Kirsty Shirley We wish to make our comments as follows : We are not against the
application in general but would like to be assured as the building word commences through
to completion that there will be adequate protection from the dust, dirt and being over
looked put in place. This is especially important for us as the work will be approximately 3
feet from our boundary fence and bearing in mind our garden is quite small. We are both in
our  and . These safe guards are
obviously important to our health. Another concern, which the builder may not be aware of,
is the old underground drainage system which needs to be kept open. We know another
neighbour had a problem after building work was carried out and had to pay for expensive
remedial drainage work. We look forward to your thoughts on this. Kind regards 
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